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Inquiry to the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve

to John, me, Will
Dan Shulman

Here’s what I emailed the Federal Reserve Board of Governors:
 
Dear Board members:
 
I am an attorney in Minneapolis, Minnesota, and the lead lawyer for the plaintiffs in the school desegrega
present in Minnesota a proposal to amend the Education Clause of the Minnesota Constitution. The main
the Federal Reserve Bank of Minneapolis.  Mr. Kashkari has used personnel and resources of the Minne
amendment, which is widely known in the Twin Cities as an initiative of the Federal Reserve.  The propos
release announcing a letter from a group of distinguished law professor in opposition to the amendment: 
proposed-minnesota-constitutional-amendment-threatens-students%E2%80%99-rights.html.
 
My question is whether the Board of the Federal Reserve has authorized these efforts by Mr. Kashkari, a
name of the Federal Reserve as an apparent sponsor of the amendment.
 
If so, could you please explain the legal basis on which the Federal Reserve System can authorize Mr. K
State of Minnesota how to run its public schools.
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
Dan Shulman 

whstancil@gmail.com kashkari 
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